SCV

WATER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF A REGULAR MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the REGULAR MEETING of the SANTA CLARITA VALLEY
WATER AGENCY’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS to be held on TUESDAY, JANUARY 18, 2022
AT 6:30 PM is hereby CANCELLED.

s /j/w KMW

Board P\ré5|dent

Date: January 11, 2022

Posted on January 11, 2022.
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